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3 July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Strike Action – 5 and 7 July 2023 
 
Further to my letter dated 21 June 2023 regarding the forthcoming strike action, I can now confirm 
the following: 
 
5 July - Frettenham Primary School will be closed to all pupils except for those identified as being 
vulnerable.  
7 July - Frettenham Primary School will be open to pupils in Class 3 and those identified as being 
vulnerable.  
 
The parents of the children identified as vulnerable will be contacted separately and offered this 
provision. For all our other children, Remote Learning Packs will be sent home with work that 
children can complete at home on both days. The learning resources provide activities from 
Reception to Year 6. Please choose the most appropriate resources for your child. 
 
There will be catering provision as usual. Free School Meals will be provided for all our pupils who 
are entitled to them. For children who are entitled to a Free School Meal, and are not attending 
school, a packed lunch will be provided. If you would like a FSM packed lunch for your child/ren on 
5 and 7 July, please contact the school office to order by noon, 4 July at the latest.  The packed 
lunches will then be ordered for you and will be available to collect from the main school entrance  
from 12 noon on Wednesday 5 and Friday 7 July. 
 
I apologise for any disruption this school closure causes, however, my first consideration will always 
be the safety and wellbeing of our children and staff and this has been the key consideration in 
coming to this decision. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ashley Best-White 
Executive Headteacher 
Nebula Federation 


